
BS&P QUARTERLY CONNECT

“Much like the rest of 2023, Q4 flew by! We were fortunate to enjoy some 
spirited time in the office and enjoy a fun holiday party to help close out the 
year. As we look to another year ahead, I want to take the time to thank all 
of our clients that have remained loyal and wish everyone a happy and 
healthy holiday season and happy new year!"
- Ray Crane
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This holiday season we held an ugly Christmas sweater 
contest, gingerbread contest, holiday office decorating 
contest and adopted a family through the Family Help 
Center. We also celebrated our annual holiday party.



IN CASE YOU MISSED IT (ICYMI)
Below are a few articles that we’ve shared over the last quarter that you may have missed. 

- Important Changes to Form 1099 & Other 2023 Tax Filing Requirements.

- 4 ideas that may help reduce your 2023 tax bill.

- Don’t forget to empty out your flexible spending account.

- What you need to know about restricted stock awards and taxes.

BS&P STAFF UPDATES 

FOLLOW US ON: www.BSPcpa.com

PARTNER RETIREMENT 
Staff Welcome Wagon 

During Q4, we were thrilled to welcome 
the following staff member to our team: 

Bryce Tarletsky, In-Charge Senior 
Accountant 

STAFF ARTICLES 
This section highlights  articles written by 
our talented staff throughout the quarter.

- Notified that your business requires an
employee benefit plan audit? Here’s why it can
be a good thing.

- Thinking about becoming a landlord? There
are a few things that you should know.

- Why You Should Switch to QuickBooks
Online.

Q4 Staff Promotions 
We are happy to announce that Abigail 
Asquith has been promoted to In-Charge 
Senior Accountant! 

Congratulations to Partner, Michael 
Prinzbach on his well deserved retirement! 

 Mike's dedication to the accounting 
profession and to BS&P has been  
unmatched.

We will miss seeing you around the office 
but wish you all the best in retirement! 
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